
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 3 Home Learning – 22nd April 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week in school the children will be carrying on learning how use the column 

method for subtraction, both with and without regrouping. They will also be starting 

to look at fractions. Focussing, on unit and non-unit fractions. 

In English, the children will be moving onto our main read: James and the Giant Peach. 

They will be using their comic book drawing skills to create their own diary as if they 

are James. Starting with life with his horrible aunts: Spiker and Sponge. 

 
Reading: Read at least four times during the week. Please record these in the Reading 

Record (if your child has received theirs –some classes have not yet), which should 

have come home with your child today. Check the notes on the front of the Reading 

Record. 

 

Spellings: Learn the words in this week’s list. You do not need to hand in any evidence 

of your practice. We will be having a spelling test every Monday. The children should 

be able to access this week’s spellings on EdShed (spelling shed) and play some fun 

games. The children’s username is their usual one but with ‘mjs’ on the end of it. The 

password is their normal one. If your child(ren) is struggling with all the spelling, 

please prioritise the first four spellings, then the next four. 

 
This week’s spelling rule is focussing adverbs that end in ‘ly’. As normal 

there is also two Yr 1/2 common exception words and two words from 

the Yr 3/4 spelling list.  


